
Read your own way! 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thursday 6th March is World Book Day! Here’s what we’ve got planned. 

Dressing up 

 

We'd like to invite the children to come to school dressed as a word. The possibilities for this are 

endless! Here are some tips: 
 

📚 Character costumes are welcome. Ask your child to think of a word that describes their 

character. For example, Sleeping Beauty could be 'drowsy.' 

 

👨🏻‍🔬 Think about jobs: scientist, farmer, hair dresser. If your child loves the books of Adam Kay, 

doctor could be the word for them! 

 

🐲 Creatures! Dragon, yeti, ogre, goblin, gorgon, unicorn, gargoyle, weeping angel, fairy. 

 

🏴 Nationalities: pop on a pair of German lederhosen, a Scottish kilt or a Japanese kimono. 

 

🌈 Don't forget the adjectives: bright, bold, colourful, preppy! If your child is struggling to make a 

decision, starting with their favourite outfit then finding a word to match is an easier option. 

 

If your child would prefer just to come in their uniform, that's perfectly ok too. 

 

Design a plate competition 

Each child has been given a plate to design with their favourite book, character or author. They 

can use felt tips, paint, collage – whatever they like! We’ll display all of their creations in the hall 

and there will be a prize for the winner of each year group. These can be brought in to school on 

the day or before. Please make sure that your child’s name and year group are written on the back 

of the plate as well as their chosen book, character or author.  

 

World Book Day Vouchers 

Every year, children are given a £1 book token which they can exchange for a book at selected 

retailers. They’re valid from 13th February to 23rd March. Scarthin Books in Cromford has the books 

available in it’s children’s department. 

We’re looking forward to a really special day with the children and can’t wait to see all the 

wonderful ideas they come up with.  

 

Many Thanks, 

Mrs Devonport 


